
Generous donation to Cancer Center 

 
Río Grande, PR (March 7, 2012) - The Puerto Rico Open has already 
contributed over $200,000 to charity this year, and it kept on giving 
Thursday with a $6,500 donation to the Auxilio Mutuo Hospital's 
Cancer Center. 
The donation, made in conjunction with the Díaz Family, will directly 
help patients at the Cancer Center. “We will use this money to help 
patients economically, particularly those who have insurance but don't 
have enough money to pay high deductibles,” said Fernando 
Cabanillas, the Center's medical director. “I want to thank the PGA 
TOUR, the organizers, and especially the Díaz family, which has been a 
huge supporter.” 
Eugenia Mayoral de Díaz highlighted her family's long-time support of 
the Cancer Center, while Puerto Rico Open chairman Sidney Wolf 
reaffirmed the tournament and the PGA TOUR's commitment to 
charity. 
“The Puerto Rico Open has donated over $4 million since its inception 
in 2008, and we will continue to support this and other organizations 
that do such important work,” said Wolf.	
  


